
We bought Telstra shares in good faith from the Federal Govt. How 
can the Federal Govt. now propose legislation which will dismantle 
this company and diminish the value of these shares? We are alarmed 
that a publicly listed company is being forced by the Govt. to sell 
its assets. This seems grossly unjust and undemocratic, especially 
as the Govt. gave no hint before the election that it would seek to 
break up Telstra to deliver its national broad band. 
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